
College Wesleyan Church is pleased to know that you are pursuing Christian 
higher 
education.  Please find attached the application for the Church Matching 
Scholarship for Wesleyan universities.  While it is our goal to provide 
scholarship opportunities for 
additional universities, at the current time a provision with this program is only 
available through Wesleyan institutions.   

In order to assist us in evaluating your application, please take time to carefully 
review the enclosed guidelines for this scholarship.  Then complete the 
Application/Behavioral Agreement and Spiritual Growth Report enclosed and 
return it to the church office, or electronically to ethan.linder@collegewes.com.  
All forms must be received no later than March 29, 2021.  College Wesleyan 
Church cannot guarantee consideration of any 
paperwork received after this deadline. 

Written notification regarding the scholarship decision will be mailed to you in 
April.  Should you have any questions prior to that time, please contact Terri 
Smith at the 
church office (674-8541). 

May God bless you and guide you as you continue your education and follow His 
call in your life. 

In His Service, 

Ethan Linder 
Pastor, Connections/Young Adults/College




